Town of Ancram Town Board Public Hearing 2018 County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan July 19, 2018

Present: Supervisor Arthur Bassin Councilman Hugh Clark

Councilman David Boice Councilwoman Madeline Israel
Councilwoman Bonnie Hundt Town Clerk Monica Cleveland

Highway Superintendent James Miller

Supervisor Arthur Bassin opened the public hearing for the 2018 County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan at 7:00pm. Mr. Bassin presented the plan and gave a brief outline as to what it contained.

Mr. Bassin opened the meeting to the public for comment. Mr. Bassin asked for comments three consecutive times. There were no comments.

Mr. Bassin asked for comments from the Town Board members. Councilman Clark reported that he felt that the 2018 version was vastly more detailed then the 2008 version. He will pass the plan on to Nan Stolzenburg.

A motion was made by Councilwoman Israel and seconded by Councilwoman Hundt to close the public hearing. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by,

Monica R. Cleveland Ancram Town Clerk